


 
 

 
 
 
• 2021/22 Annual review of Te Puni Kōkiri – Ministry of Māori Development – Q101, page 

50 refers:  
www.parliament.nz/en/pb/sc/submissions-and-
advice/document/53SCMA EVI 130136 MA14392/te-puni-k%C5%8Dkiri-responses-
to-written-questions-1-145  
 

• 2023/24 Estimates Examination: Vote Māori Development – Q137, page 69 refers:  
www.parliament.nz/en/pb/sc/submissions-and-
advice/document/53SCMA EVI f52fc806-3ade-4095-da53-
08db57de42b0 MA14716/minister-for-m%C4%81%C5%8Dri-development-
responses-to-written-questions#RelatedAnchor  

 
I trust my response satisfies your request. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Te Puni Kōkiri publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after 
the response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are 
considered to have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address 
or contact details.  
  
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, please feel free to contact us at 
oia@tpk.govt.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Grace Smit  
Hautū, Te Puni Tautoko Whakahaere | Deputy Secretary, Strategy, Finance and   
Performance 
  
 
  








